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AUSTRALIAN STRINGS ASSOCIATION fOu nd atiOn

2016 Canberra
String Festival

An AUSTA ACT event presented in partnership with the Wesley Music
Foundation

The 2016 Canberra String Festival will be held again at the Wesley Music Centre.

We hope to see you there!

Dates for the 2016 Canberra String Festival:

Saturday afternoon 28 May (Juniors), Sunday afternoon 29 May (Seniors)
Entries close on 17 May 2015.

The website http://www.canberrastringfestival.com/ will be progressively
updated.

For more information, please email canberrastringfest(@,gmail.com




